From: jreed99@verizon.net

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 11:53 AM **To:** secretary «Secretary @CFTC.gov»

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Jason Reed 93690 Stadden In. Coos Bay, OR 97420-6244

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

By now, it's clear that we are slaves to the looters on wall street. Main street is starving while wall street continues to drive up prices of everything not nailed down. End this mutiny now! Save the people not the robbers!!!!!

Sincerely,

Jason Reed